
     4th Grade  

                   

FAMILY SCIENCE 

NIGHT 
Is coming soon to a 

MPR Crime Lab 

Near You 
                                   

 

That’s right 4th Graders!! 

A crime has been committed at MRE and  

we need your help to solve the crime on  

Wed Oct 17th from 6:30-7:45 

Do 5 amazing experiments with your parent  

to help solve the crime! 
 

 

To attend, please Email the following information by 

10/15/18 to Theresa Cox and Heather Cook at 
mresuperscience@gmail.com 

 

Student’s Name 

 Teacher’s Name,  

Room Number 
 Parent’s Name 

You will receive a confirmation email  

 
 

This event does tend to fill so please email early.  We 

unfortunately cannot take more than 50 student/parent 
pairs due to supplies, space etc. 

 


